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May 25, 2023 

 

I, Daniel N. Peek, having installed at least 20 directional broadcast antennas, do hereby declare that I 

personally installed the SWR Directional FM antenna model FMECRA/3-PLUS-DA according to the 

manufacturer’s instructions and according to the FCC construction permit for WITM-FM.  I also oversaw 

the surveyor’s measurements and in coordination with his measurements adjusted the antenna 

according to the specifications in the FCC construction permit. 

 

 

 

Daniel N. Peek, MSEE, EIT, N4FAA 

Field Engineer, 3ABN 

 


